
 

 

 

 

 

June 23, 2020 

 
Dear Bulldog Nation, 

  

I am pleased to inform everyone that Bowie High School has earned the No Place for Hate® 

designation again for 2019-2020! The recognition is in response to student leadership of campus 

programs and events.  Please take a moment to view the congratulatory video released by the Austin 

Anti-Defamation League.   

  
The Austin ISD Office of Career & Technical Education has partnered with Nepris to provide 

continuous learning for our students this summer.  Nepris connects educators and learners with a 

network of industry professionals, virtually, bringing real-world relevance and career exposure to all 

students. Nepris is offering their seven week, Virtual Summer Camp to any student in Austin ISD free of 

charge. The virtual summer camp is for elementary, middle and high school students to explore career 

pathways across a variety of industries. Now through July 30, 2020, students can have daily, virtual 

experiences with industry professionals and gain insight and relevance into a variety of careers. Anyone 

interested may register with the information below. 

  

Parental/Caregiver Steps to Register: 
1. GO to this link: https://www.nepris.com/summer/all . 

2. SELECT the specific Camps you want to participate in and add them to your shopping cart. 

3. CLICK on shopping cart icon in the upper right hand corner of the screen. 

 4. ENTER the following code in the "coupon code" box: AustinISD100. 

5. CHECK your inbox for a confirmation email. 

 
All Seniors and anyone who is not returning to Bowie High School in the fall should return 

their Chromebooks at their earliest convenience.  Seniors who attend the graduation walk this 

week may return their Chromebook at the designated area upon arrival. Please click on this link 

for more detailed information about Chromebooks.  The items that were issued by Austin ISD 

must be returned in order to clear your record: Chromebook, Chromebook Charger, and 

Chromebook Case.  If you have any questions, please email debby.theis@austinisd.org.  

 
Anyone participating in the graduation walk on Wednesday of this week should use this link to 

review the schedule and instructions for that event that were sent out to graduating seniors on 

Naviance.  

 
Until we can meet at the tree, 

 
Mark Robinson 

Principal  

James Bowie High School 

Follow me on Twitter @robinson_mark_a 
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